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                                Date: 10
th 

July, 2023                                        

CORRIGENDUM-1 

Corrigendum for Advt. No. CUJ/Advt./2023-24/02 dated 3
rd

 July, 2023 

 

The Walk-In-Interview for the Post of Consultant (Civil Engineer) and Junior Engineer 

(Electrical) (on contract) scheduled on 12
th

 July, 2022 has been postponed due to some 

unavoidable reasons.  

The Walk-In-Interview will now be held on 15
th

 July, 2023 (Saturday) at 11:00 a.m. The 

reporting time for both positions is 9:00 a.m. 
 

The prospective candidates may kindly make a note of it. 

   Sd/- 

REGISTRAR (I/c)  


